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Thank you.

| am thrilled that Ottawa County elected so many local candidates who stand
for The People! | am excited to serve with my fellow Americans who love our
country and the hardworking people of Ottawa County.

Nine of the incoming county commissioners released a statement this morning expressing their
intention to elect me as Chair of the Ottawa County Board of Commissioners in January 2023.

I am grateful for the support of the new board and look forward to continuing to serve
The People with them in 2023.

The 2023 Board of Commissioners was elected based on their bold, public commitment to protect
constitutional freedoms and American values. | will work towards a resolution to declare Ottawa
County a Constitutional County. You can read more in the Contract with Ottawa, including our Public
Policy Agenda, which highlights priorities for next year.

It is time for The People to course correct Ottawa County, remove alignment with DEI as a condition
of County employment, hire freedom-loving individuals, and make Ottawa County a shining light

for freedom where everyone is welcome to come live, work, worship, and raise a family! The hard work
begins now.

It is an honor to serve Ottawa County.

For Freedom & Family,
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Joe Moss
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Ottawa County Commissioner
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